

Save the Orphans Supporter

We are excited to share the attached video of our Summer Computer Camp participants sharing their experiences.

The computer camp was arranged and led by Ion Garadenco, a long-time Save the Orphans volunteer. Ion grew up at the Straseni Orphanage in Moldova, is self-taught with computers and robotics, and has led computer and robotics classes for several years. As shown with the enthusiasm of the participants, Ion is a very gifted instructor.

Your generosity to Save the Orphans made possible the computer camp and our other summer camp programs. Together we will expand our outreach to help orphans and destitute children escape the cycle of poverty and abuse that contributes to the human sex trafficking of Moldovan children. The success of the computer camp has inspired us to pursue after school computer classes throughout the year.

We are working to give these children hope and the life skills for a brighter future. Thank you so much for your generous support.

On behalf of the Save the Orphans Team,

Thank you so much for your generous support.

CLICK HERE TO SEE OUR COMPUTER CAMP VIDEO







HELP SPONSOR FUTURE COMPUTER CAMPS









FACEBOOK MAKE A DONATION EMAIL US

Copyright © 2022 Save the Orphans LLC, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is: Save the Orphans LLC 2429 Fairfax Dr Arlington, VA 22201-2712

Add us to your address book.